
From a recent edition of THE TABLET: The Papal Nuncio to Ukraine, 
Visvaldas Kulbokas, reflects on his experience of living in a war zone 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       “There is hope,  
      but we still need  
        to work hard,  
           pray hard,  
       and truly seek  
     the way forward,  
       to find peace.” 


